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Issue 4                                                                 1 August 2013 

HR Tuks has recently 

started making some 

profound changes. In 

recent times HR Tuks has 

been silently operating 

but this year will become 

a loud and proud 

academic student 

society. 

 

We are the HR society of 

the University of Pretoria 

and we will be sending a 

monthly newsletter 

containing all relevant 

information regarding 

our recent and upcoming 

events. The newsletter 

will also provide you, our 

members, with additional 

HR knowledge. 

 

We are here for you. 

 

Please provide feedback 

on our newsletter and 

any suggestions will be 

appreciated. Contact 

information will be 

provided on the last page 

of the newsletter. 

Enjoy!! 

Inside this week’s issue: 

Page 1 →What’s inside this week’s issue  

Page 2 →The HR Tuks Year End Function, SAB World of Beer Tour 

Page 3 →EC Applications, Upcoming Events 

Page 4 → Contact information 
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The HR Tuks Year-

end function 
Ok, so it’s been a really interesting year so far. And, by 

interesting, I mean very, very long. And we are ONLY HALF 

WAY THROUGH IT??!! We only just came back from vacation, 

and already some of us have been bombarded with 

homework and assignments. It just does not feel like we have 

been welcomed back, like we were missed. 

And that is why HR Tuks is happy to present to you all its 

annual year-end function. As students, we work very hard to 

achieve our goals, and it would be quite nice to just take a 

day to unwind and enjoy ourselves. That is one of the main 

reasons behind the 31st of August event. 

The event is still under construction, but promises to be quite 

memorable. And, that is what we need, as Tuks students: a 

day we can look back on, where memories were made, bonds 

were formed, and laughs were had. Further details of this 

function will be communicated to you timeously. 

So, please, clear that schedule of yours, do yourself a favour, 

and come dine with us on the 31st of August, 2013! So you’d 

better make it, otherwise remember: we have your 

addresses, we know where you live!!! :P  

Piece by Majafela Mashike (Marketing). 

 

The Theme: Las Vegas 

 

SAB World of Beer Tour 

 

HR Tuks is going to the SAB World of Beer on the 16th of 

August. SAB provides each student with a comprehensive tour 

of its premises, explaining the art of making beer, the 

ingredients, and the various processes involved in creating the 

golden delicious beer that we appreciate today. 

The fee is only R70, which includes transport to SAB and back 

to university, petrol money, the actual SAB tour, a SAB 

miniature glass and two free drinks. 

Seats are limited! We are working on a first come first serve 

basis.  

 

 

We hope to see YOU there. 
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NEW EC ELECTIONS 
The society’s academic year ends this month, in August on 

the 31st. As you are well aware, this gives **EVERYONE** an 

opportunity to apply for vacant positions. 

Each and every student will be given the opportunity to apply 

for any position of choice.  

Application forms are in our offices at all times and they will 

also be given to you, the students, in your various classes. 

For those of you who applied earlier this year for positions, 

please try again, and do not feel discouraged. 

Seize this opportunity. 

Upon completion of your term (2013-2014) you will receive a 

certificate stating your role in the EC as well as a letter of 

recommendation from the Chairperson of HR Tuks at the 

time (If you did your job properly). 

 

The elections will be open for a limited amount of time as the 

NEW EC will have to be given in by the 18th of August, so 

please get on it as soon as possible. 

 

We can’t wait to meet you and interview and welcome you 

into the University of Pretoria’s only Human Resource 

Management society! 

 

Remember, you can apply for any position, and applications 

are open to all.  

 

We hope to hear from YOU soon   

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

 

16th August 

SAB World of Beer Tour 

 

30th August 

HR Tuks Weskoppies Trip  

(2 of 2) 

 

31st August  

HR Tuks Year End Function 

(Las Vegas Theme) 

 

We hope to see you all very 

soon!  

Remember places are limited  
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Contact Info 
Minette Kleynhans (chairperson):  

Cell: 072 665 5350 

Email: minettek@hotmail.com 

 

Zane Bosman (vice-chair) – Email: zanebosman@ymail.com

  

 

Aylin Yuceozkan – Email: amyuc91@gmail.com  

 

Roelien van Vuuren - Email: roelien9@gmail.com  

 

Miché van der Merwe – Email: michevdm@gmail.com  

 

Majafela Mashike – Email: u11172208@tuks.co.za  

 

Amelia Samuels – Email: amelia.a.samuels@hotmail.com  

 

Andiswa Nkuna – Email: ankuna@yahoo.com  

 

Johanna Mojela – Email: mosimamojela@yahoo.com  

 

Surita Swart – Email: surita2000za@mweb.co.za  

 

Suhail Ramkilawan – Email: suhail.ram@gmail.com   

 

Email us at 

HrTuksEc@gmail.com            
 

 

Like us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/HrTuks2013 

 

 

Email us at HrTuksEc@gmail.com

 

Follow us on Twitter @HrTuksEc2013 

 

Visit our website http://hrtuksec.wix.com/studentsociety 
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